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From: Gary Gooding <garynrox@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 17,2010 9:14 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Cc: garynrox@hotmail.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Gary Gooding in Temecula, CA

The C
CFTC should be looking out for the small trader and proect us from fraud. The amount of leverage should be up to the trader

and should not be limited by the CFTC. We are grown-ups and can determin what is best for us. Stop the Fraud, Leverage is
not Fraud.

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.org/take-action/




